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MEMORANDUM
No. 73 , s. 2020
TO: ALL NSTP AND NSRC TWG MEMBERS

ALL NDRRMC MEMBER AGENCIES
ALL OCD SERVICES AND REGIONAL OFFICES

SUBJECT: Request for Comments and Recommendations on the
Updated Implementing Guidelines and Procedures (IGP) for
the National Service Reserve Corps (NSRC)

To operationalize the mobilization of National Service Reserve Corps (NSRC),
the National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council (NDRRMC) has
issued its Implementing Guidelines and Procedures (IGP) in 2012, which remained as
the primary reference for NSRC implementation. With the recent disasters that hit the
country, there is a need to maximize the role of the NSRC and how the operating units
can be mobilized across all thematic areas of DRRM. However, given the new and
emerging DRRM concerns, some of the provisions of the existing NSRC IGP are
rendered outdated. Thus, the NSRC IGP needs to be reviewed and updated.

In this regard, all members of the National Service Training Program (NSTP) -
NSRC Technical Working Group, all NDRRMC Member Agencies, OCD Services and
Regional Offices are hereby requested to submit comments on the draft of updated
NSRC IGP to the OCD CBTS via ocdndrrmctraining2020@gmail.com, not later than
4 September 2020. Non-submission of comments and recommendations will be taken
as concurrence on the said draft.

For information and guidance.

For the Chairperson, NDRRMC:

USEC RIGARDO’B. JALAD
Executive Birector, NDRRMC and
Administrator, OCD
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